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Meeting Details 
 
Tuesday, 
September 14, 2010 
 
6:00 pm - Networking 
6:30 pm - Meeting
Ocean  Breeze Restaurant
Route 9, Waretown
 
 Directions
  
Join us for a wonderful networking opportunity. 
Bring your colleagues, friends and future 
members with you.  
 
As part of our membership privileges we 
are given a chance to let our sisters know what 
we are doing in our businesses so, members, 
please bring any literature to share.  
 
RSVP to Rosalind Silletto at 732-961-6435 or 
via email.   
 
 $15 includes dinner 
 
 

Dear Lisa,   
 
For our September 14th meeting be sure to bring your digital camera with 
you. Our own Lisa Gambino will be giving us an introductory basic lesson 
in how to use our camera. This will be a "hands on" meeting, so be sure to 
be prepared. Lisa currently is our Secretary for BPWSOC and has her own 
business, A2Z Computer Help.  

We like to be supportive of our member's talents and businesses. This is 
one way you can enlighten BPW of your occupation and widen your circle 
for networking. As we are always looking for guest speakers with 
interesting topics. Should you have suggestions, kindly email Cyndy at 
cfriedland119@comcast.net with the information. Also if you as a member 
would like to be considered as a Speaker, send your information to 
Cyndy's email. 

See you on the 12th!!

 

  
Cyndy Friedland,
President
 

Show Your Support for Scholarships

http://campaign.r20.constantcontact.com/rende...QRyM-8hY2pzbLco-jfWHMwH4Sm5Q16tKf8AVyuv1aI%3D (1 of 4) [8/27/2010 2:09:01 PM]
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Women Helping 
Women Committee 

Meeting  
 

The next committee 
meeting for our WHW 
awards dinner will be 

Tuesday, September 21st at 
6:30 pm. We will finalizing 

our event. Please let 
Amanda Anton, 

chairperson, know if you 
are attending. Amanda can 

be reached at 848-459-
1445 or via email. 

  
 

Membership Update
 

At the April meeting it was 
decided that the dues going 
forward will be $50.00 a year. 
  
Beginning April 1, 2010 all 
members are asked to renew 
their dues.  You should have 
received a bill showing your 
amount due to extend your 
period of membership to April 
10, 2011.  

 
If you have not received a bill 
please call me at 609-489-0564 
or contact me via email.

 
Carol Lieber, Membership Chair 
  
 

Part of our fundraising efforts for our scholarship fund is our ad journal for 
Women Helping Women, our annual dinner held September 24, 2010 at 6:30 
pm at Ocean Acres Country Club. 

 
Member support is always crucial to the success of this event. For as little as 
$10 you can take a patron ad in the journal and contribute to next year's 
scholarship awards. 

 
As a member, it is important to remember that your contribution is essential to 
the success of our organization. This year, BPW/SOC has been able to reduce 
our yearly dues and the only other fee is for our monthly meeting. 

 
We urge you to participate in our main fundraiser by taking, at minimum, a $10 
patron ad. Should your budget permit additional generosity, kindly contact 
Penny Miller via email or visit our website to view your ad options.

 
As a group, our ability is magnified. Please help us help other women.

  
 

 

BPW SOC Website 
Our member and secretary, Lisa Gambino - owner of A2Z Computer Help is 
also our webmaster and designer and she is always looking for content to be 
added to our website, www.bpwsoc.org.  Please feel free to contact Lisa with 
any information, updates, and/or comments you would like posted or added to 

the website.
 

You can contact Lisa at www.bpwsoc.org direct through the "Contact Us" page 
or direct to her email address lisag@a2zcomputerhelp.com

 
You can also visit Lisa's own website and contact her there also, www.

A2ZComputerHelp.com
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Keeping the Faith 
If you have any friends or relatives that are looking for an affiliation for the Jewish High 
Holy Days of Rosh Hashanah or Yom Kipper, feel free to pass them my email address 
cfriedland119@comcast.net or my cell 609-290-5040. My Congregation has tickets 
available for the unaffiliated that are looking for a community to celebrate the Holidays 
with.  
 From Cyndy Friedland

Cancer Fundraiser
  

Our member, Rosalind Silletto, is participating in the Making Strides for Breast Cancer 
walk on October 17, 2010 in Point Pleasant Beach. If you would like to donate to 
Rosalind's walk or join her team the "Tea Revelers," check out her Personal Page at the 
American Cancer Society. Click link below.

 
http://main.acsevents.org/site/TR/MakingStridesAgainstBreastCancer/

MSABCFY11Eastern?px=17432717&pg=personal&fr_id=28003  
 

Rosalind is a cancer survivor and truly appreciates any donation made.

Need to Get Away?
  
If you are stressed and looking for a mini vacation to Long Beach Island, or have family or 
friends that are thinking of a local get-a-way, or a last minute family reunion, give me a 
call at 609-290-5040 or email me at Cyndyonlbi@comcast.net; it would be my pleasure to 
assist you in locating a rental property on Long Beach Island! There are still homes 
available, so don't hesitate to contact me. 
From Cyndy Friedland 
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September Birthdays: 
Amanda Anton - September 1 
Susan Racko - September 26
Visit us on the web at www.BPWSOC.org 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.
 
Business and Professional Women/Southern Ocean County 
PO Box 1207 
Manahawkin, New Jersey 08050 
 

Forward email

 
This email was sent to lisag@a2zcomputerhelp.com by amanda_anton@hotmail.com.
Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy.
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